



Welcome to the Waukegan National Airport Newsletter!

August 2014 - Volume 4

#### RENOVATION NEWS

Phase 2 of the fence project as mentioned in the previous newsletters, Lewis and Wadsworth Road to Aviation Drive, has been delayed again until sometime in late August. The Phase 3 Fence project has been awarded. Phase 3 pertains to all fencing and gates on the south side of the airport. This includes fence on McAree road, and the numerous gates in that area that are not up to the 8 foot requirement. It is not known as of yet, if Phase 3 will begin this year or not.

## WINGS OVER WAUKEGAN AIR SHOW

The Air Show will be on September 6 starting at Noon!
Gates open at 9:30 AM. Admission is \$10 at the gate. Military
Personnel in uniform and kids 12 and under are free. ATM
machines will be available on the field.

This year they will commemorate the 70th anniversary of D-Day, an event in our history, which changed the course of WWII and set the Allied Forces on their path to victory.

Please visit the website for more details, lineup, past air show pictures and videos: www.wingsoverwaukegan.com

#### HANGARS FOR RENT AND SALE

Contact airport manager, Jim Stanczak, at 847-244-0055 for information on renting a hangar or a land lease for new business opportunities.

Additional privately owned hangars are for sale or rent from the following people at Waukegan National Airport:

- Michael Belica (Landings): 847-204-6322
- Richard Christensen (Landings): 239-398-6829
- Grant Farrell: 847-828-2280
- Harry Gaples (Bear Den): 847- 945-1239
- Wayne Hautamaki (Landings): 847-336-8156
- Eddie Kessler (Landings): 847-564-1520
- Air Park: 847-404-7113
- Scott Ross (Bear Den): 847-421-4100 or 4101
- Peter Wissinger: 847-309-9089

## **New Tower Chief**

We would like to welcome the new Tower Chief, Darrell Haskett to our airport. Mr. Haskett has taken over for the retired Chief George "Kline" Elder. Good luck Kline in your future endeavors.

#### **BOARD MEETING**

The next Board meeting is on August 20, 2014 at the Harbor Control Building at the Waukegan Harbor starting at 2 pm. The public is welcome.

# SIVER PLACE

The Airport would like to welcome The Terrace at SiVer Place to our Marina half of the Port District. SiVer Place is a restaurant/entertainment outdoor patio located in Siver Park. If you are in the area of our beautiful Harbor, please give the restaurant a visit and enjoy the views, food and entertainment.

www.siverplace.com

## LABOR DAY

Labor Day is a holiday for the Waukegan Port District and all offices will be closed September 1. It is a yearly national tribute to the contributions workers have made to the strength, prosperity, and well-being of their country.